
As you remember from our last newsletter 
we have prayed, we have fasted, we 
have researched, etc... about our next 
step after seminary … and the answer is: 
we will be returning with Trans World 
Radio to serve in Benin (West Africa). 
Trans World Radio is building a new AM 
transmitter in Benin. More exciting details 
about the project will be coming in the 
very near future. (We are still getting all 
the details ourselves.) 

 
Paul is being ordained on August 7 at 6 PM. 
The ordination service will be at New 
Covenant Church (7201 Paseo del Norte; 
Albuquerque, NM) with a reception following 
the service. We would be honored by your 
presence. 
 
This last semester it became evident that 
Paul’s five-year-old laptop was no longer 
reliable. This laptop had faithfully served 
during our time in Africa and three years of 
seminary. God very graciously provided a new 
laptop to finish seminary and hopefully serve 
us well as we return to Africa. 

 
Now for the really sad news: Paul’s 
father, Roland, went to be with the 
Lord on June 9. Roland had struggled 
with heart problems for many years. 
Between March and June Paul has 
made four trips to New Mexico to be 
with his family. Donna and the kids 
joined Paul on two of the four trips. We 
praise God for some precious and 
sweet time with Roland before he 
passed away.  
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We have completed another successful year of 
school; Paul in Seminary, Donna teaching at the commu-

nity college and the kids in elementary school. Lord willing, Paul 
will finish seminary in January of 2006. This summer Paul is working on his 

thesis and taking the third semester of Hebrew, fun, fun, fun! 
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Dates we will be in New Mexico 
August 1-7 

Paul and Donna Cox � 3518 Clover Meadow Dr. � Garland, TX 75043 � 214 764 3929 � family@cox-net.com 

Spring in Texas  (Miriam, Nehemiah & Micah Joy) 

Good Morning: time to get out of the tent 

Grandma Rosie (Paul’s Mom) & Cox Kids 
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